
5th District San Bernardino County Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. is seeking to rename Devil Creek
Channel located at 4th Avenue and Mountain Drive in the unincorporated area of San

Bernardino. With the intent to include local community contributions and bolster a positive
neighborhood image, he invites all Cajon High School students to help give it a new name.

 
 

Submit your name here: https://tinyurl.com/devilcreekcontest
The deadline for submissions is February 15, 2022.

 

 
Contest Guidelines: 
·People can submit more than one name. 
·The contest is open to all students of Cajon High School.
·After the contest concludes, an internal committee comprised of San Bernardino County staff,
City of San Bernardino staff, and a representative from Arrowhead Farms Neighborhood
Association will review all submissions and select a winner. 
·The winner will receive an award and enjoy the intrinsic reward of knowing the name selected
will be commemorated. 

For complete guidelines please visit: https://tinyurl.com/devilcreekcontest
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